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Dear Mums, Dads and Carers,

Doesn’t time fly when you are having fun! The
last newsletter of November and then we are
in to Christmas month.

I wanted to say a huge thank you for the
welcome I have received from parents. Both
Matt Lecuyer and myself were extremely
pleased and positive about the parental
support we have had for the Christmas Mr Matt Eagle — Egg-cellent Teacher!
celebrations planned. We know there are
more of you waiting to come forward so the
plans are attached to another letter.

clouds (as my ex wife and I discuss who
has our boys, for how long and what we

It can be a difficult time of the year coming are doing)!
up. I know that I have found it particularly
difficult since we became two separate
families 5 years ago now. Those times when
families are precious and under strain is
when I need to know there is support and
where I look for the sunshine amongst dark

I was sent on a positive spin after our
discussions and enthusiasm from busy
parents and busy staff who said they
would spare some time to make our
Christmas Bazaar a happy community
occasion.

That extra effort in the face of tiredness,
Christmas Songs and Bazaar impatience and business that this time of

year needs is truly appreciated.
Monday 14" December 1.30pm Reception
A community Christmas is the feeling we

Tuesday 15" December 4.30pm Yr 5 & 6 are aiming for in our school and respect

for each other; patience with each other

Wednesday 16 December 4.30pm Yr 3 & 4 and doing an act of kindness for a friend

and a stranger and all messages we will

Thursday 17" December 1.30pm Yr 1 & 2 be reinforcing with the children over the
y Mrheadteacher next couple of weeks.
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Cwitter




Stars of the Week

Our Stars of the week are pictured below. Congratulations to Kamile, Seamus, Lily,
Grace, James, Sajidh, Brandon, Isabella, Megan, Harley, Neha, Alfie, Lily, Lee and
Branden for all your hard work!

The Headteacher Award goes to Katie and Alisha! Well done to you both!

House of the Week - This week’s winners of the Mill House Cup are FALCONS with a
score of 38! Thank you to everyone for all your contributions in your learning and
efforts.
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Friday 4" December 2015

Non Uniform Day - Bring in a gift for the Tombola!

Each event will start with an invitation to explore our Christmas stalls. There will be
refreshments and competitions to enter. The money we raise will go to a charity of
the school council’s choice and new playground equipment. Every class will be
singing a song (with your support!) at about 2.00pm or 5.00pm. The singing should
last no more than 30 minutes after which you are obviously free to collect your child
to go home!

There is a competition on each day for the best Christmas outfit! Feel free to wear
your Christmas jumpers and woolly hats!

We will still really appreciate some volunteers to join our merry band of parent
helpers.

We look forward to seeing you alll

Have a great weekend!

(N

Mr Neil Small
Executive Head Teacher

(W)




